
From: "Amy Johnson" <JohnAB@tupelo.k12.ms.us>
To:<kriley@governor.state.ms.us>
Date: 12/9/03 9:59AM
Subject: National Board Certification Visit

Kelly - This is a picture of my son, Cory Scribner, with Governor
Musgrove.  We were at the State Department of Education to celebrate
the retirement of my Aunt Frances Coggins for 50 years of teaching. 

Governor Musgrove was standing out front when we finished and Cory just
walked up to him and shook his hand.  It tickled him to death!

I want to thank you and Governor Musgrove for visiting today it was
definantly a surprise.

I am sending 3 separate emails because the pictures are so large.

Amy Johnson, NBCT
Cooperative Education
Tupelo High School
662-840-1828


